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February 1, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re:  EB-2016-0160 Hydro One Networks Inc. 2017/2018 Transmission Rate Application 
  AMPCO Final Submissions 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Attached please find AMPCO’s final submissions in the above proceeding. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
(ORIGINAL SIGNED BY) 
 
 
 

Colin Anderson 
President 
Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 
 
Encl. 
 
Copy to: HONI 


